From: Gerry Cysewski [mailto:gcysewski@cyanotech.com]
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2008 2:40 PM

To: Rep. Hermina Morita

Subject: HB 2159

Dear Representative Morita,

I strongly support House Bill 2159 and ask for your support of this bill as it would assist
the Natural Energy Laboratory of Hawaii Authority (NELHA) in fulfilling its mission.

Best regards

Gerry

Gerald R. Cysewski, Ph.D.
President and CEO :

Cyanotech
Phone: 808.326.1353
Fax: 808.329.3597



From: Richard Henderson [mailto:richard@rinvest.com]
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2008 1:31 PM

To: Rep. Hermina Morita

Subject: HB 2159

Dear Chair Morita:

| support passage of House Bill 2159, which would assist the Natural Energy Laboratory of
Hawaii Authority in fulfilling its mission.

Sincerely,
Richard Henderson

Vice Chairman
NELHA
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